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Dear Families, 

We are writing to inform you of our intention to change our Pupil Admission Number (PAN) to 45 with effect 

from September 2025. This means that the maximum number of children who we can admit to our 

Reception classes each year will be 45, instead of 60 as it is currently. 

We have carefully considered the factors and potential impact on the quality of education we provide. The 

number of pupils starting school has reduced over the last three years due to a change in numbers within 

the local demographic.   

Our aim is to provide clarity and consistency for the families and pupils at Beech Green and so have taken 

the decision to set a PAN which reflects the Local Authority’s projected numbers.   

How to Respond 

This consultation will run from 10th October 2023 to 17th November 2023 and you are invited to submit 

comments in writing about the proposal to admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Julie Poulson 
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